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Behind the Headliner 
On November 9, LifeQuest honored John Brummett for his twenty years of volunteer service to LifeQuest at a  

celebration dinner held at the Clinton Library.  Special guests included Governor Mike Beebe, Roby Brock, 
and Senator David Sanders.  In addition, John was surprised with a tribute video, a message from  

Governor Asa Hutchinson, and a letter from President Bill Clinton.  Special thanks to all of our Corporate 
Sponsors, Event Hosts, speakers, and guests for making this a memorable night for LifeQuest and John.  
 

Corporate Sponsors included the Arkansas Democrat-Gazette, The Manor Senior Living Communities,       
CapTel, Cranford Co., Kara Darling Creative and AB & Son Printing.   
 

Some of John’s biggest fans served as Event Hosts and gave generously 
to help underwrite event expenses: Annette & Phil Anderson,            
Sue & Dick Blake, Julie & Bob Cabe, Carol & Chuck Chappell,          
Beverly & Gary Darwin, Joyce & Jim Faulkner, Charlotte & Charlie 
Frith, Sandy & Jerry Hanson, Judge Jack & Jane Holt,                      
Leek & Associates, Faye Reynolds & Elvon Lloyd,                                  
Joann & Garth Martin, Judy & Garrett McAinsh, George McLeod, 
Louise Miller, Terri Miller & Clarice Miller, Nan Selz & Chris Barrier, 
Sharon & Fred Ursery, Fran Henderson & Mike Watts, Ann & Dick 
Williams, Eve & Larry Yancey, and Jan & Paul Zelnick. 
 

While registration fees of $65 per term cover 

60% of the costs to run LifeQuest, every year 

we must raise the remaining 40%.   
 

As a small non-profit managing a tight budget, we 

greatly value your gifts which 

make a BIG difference in our 

ability to provide support during 

each 8-week term of  classes for 

an average of: 
 

 650 members  

 35 classes  

 55 instructors  
 

Running a program like LifeQuest is similar to    

running a small university.  Think of all the sup-

plies, equipment, rent and facility fees, staff, and 

more that it takes to keep our program afloat.     

Every gift counts. 
 

Please consider making a tax-deductible gift to 

LifeQuest this holiday season. Thank you!  

Every Gift Counts 
 

LifeQuest is grateful to the many volunteers who 

serve in various roles each year.  This year, we     

salute five board directors whose term ends with 

2017.  We have appreciated their commitment to 

our organization over the past six years:  
 

Richard A. Blake 

David H. Dyer 

Clarice P. Miller 

Fred Ursery 

Jerry C. Wilson  
 

As we say farewell to the directors listed above,     

we welcome five new directors and officers to our 

board and look forward to their leadership:  

 

New Board Directors  2018 Officers  

Chuck Goldner   Louise Miller, Chair 

David F. Miller, Ph.D.  Eve Yancey, Vice Chair 

John P. Shock, MD  Mike Watts, Treasurer 

Cathy Slater   Janis Kearny, Secretary 

Lindsay Thomas White  Nan Selz, At Large  

 

With Gratitude  
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Memorials 
(Gifts made between May 16 – July 15) 

In memory of Donor__________ 

Elsie Bailey Barbara Baber   

Dorothy Bielefeld Henry Bielefeld  
Cherry Harkey Jim Johnson  

Tish Henslee Elaine Dumas  
Phil Kehler Art English  

Darrel Meyerdirk Audubon Society  
 Bill Blair  

 Lee Lee Doyle  
 Janet Elwood  
 Jim Faulkner  

 Barbara Hawes  
 Suni Hoffman  

 Ann McSwain  
 Dorothy Pumphrey  

 Dan Scheiman  
Patricia Everett Hal Akins  

 Suni Hoffman  
 Anita Milligan  
 Janice Peck  

 Susan Richer  
 Jackie Robbins  

 Molly Schwarz  
 Cynthia Webb  

Jean Munger Olga Elwood  
 Ann McSwain   

 Linda Neyland  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We Remember 

Life Enriched through Music and Literature  
“Develop an interest in life as you see it; the people, things, literature, music—the world is so rich, simply throbbing 

with treasures, beautiful souls and interesting people.” — Henry Miller 
 

Mr. Miller would have appreciated the many classes in music and literature/drama offered at LifeQuest!  This Winter 

Term includes several exciting classes in this area:  Masters of the Classical Style with Nancy Fleming accompanied 

by Ansley Fleming, American Folk  Music by the “LifeQuest Folkies” - Joe Lombardi, Ralph McKenna, Micky Rigby, 

and Rich Roy, Great Books (twice on Wednesdays!) with Bill Moore, and Comedy in the Age of Reason with Joan 

Gage and Barry Hardin.   
 

Instructor Nancy Fleming says, “Teaching at LifeQuest has been a joy and a privilege for me. My students have been  

terrific! I am very much looking forward to sharing my love for the music of Haydn, Mozart and Beethoven in my third 
class, Masters of the Classical Style."   
 

Instructor Ralph McKenna says:  “This winter, the LifeQuest Folkies will be offering a selection of instructor favorites in 
folk music.   Rich Roy, Joe Lombardi, Micky Rigby, and I have been sharing our passion for Americana-based tunes of 
the people since 2013, focusing on associated  historical injustice, social controversy, and political consequences.  This 
time around our approach will be more individualized, with our students invited to actively join us ‘in the round.’ ”  
 

Memorials Continued 
(Gifts made between May 16 – July 15) 

In memory of Donor___________ 

Tish Miller Mary Lou Richards  

 Robbie Schuchard  

 John Shock  

Walter Nunn Chuck & Carol Chappell  

 Rod Cottrell & Ann West 

 Jerry & Sandy Hanson  

 Elaine Scott  

 Dick Williams  

 Ginger Wright  

Connie Panos Lindsay Jan Shorey  

Jenny Shorey Lindsay Jan Shorey  

Robin Sudderth Barbara Baber  

Mary Ross Thomas Lindsay  Thomas &  

 Jan Shorey  

Jan Wright Randy Stringer 

Patricia Everett 

Tish Henslee  

Darrel Meyerdirk 

Jean Munger 

Walter Nunn  

Mary Wilson 
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Corporate Sponsors 

Arkansas BlueCross BlueShield is also our PRINT SPONSOR. 

Silver 

 

 
 

Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church 

Asbury United Methodist Church  

Christ Church 

Christ the King Catholic Church 

Congregation B’nai Israel  

First United Methodist Church 

Grace Lutheran Church 

Grace Presbyterian Church 

Jewish Federation of Arkansas 

Little Rock Friends Meeting (Quakers) 

Our Lady of Holy Souls Catholic Church 

Pulaski Heights United Methodist Church 

Quapaw Quarter United Methodist Church  

Second Presbyterian Church 

Sisterhood Agudath Achim 

St. James United Methodist Church 

St. Mark’s Episcopal Church 

Trinity Presbyterian Church 

Unitarian Universalist Church 

Westminster Presbyterian Church  
Westover Hills Presbyterian Church  

2017 Supporting 

Congregations 

SERVING LITTLE ROCK, CONWAY 

AND HOT SPRINGS  

Platinum 

Bronze 
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Diamond 

Honorariums 
(Gifts made between July 16—October 15) 

In honor of___  Donor______________ 

John Brummett   Charlie Crow  

    Trudy Jacobson  
    John Shock  

Chuck Chappell   Elisa Ross  

Joy Jones   Sage Arnold  

Catherine Lowry   Lucy Abraham  

John Meador   Elisa Ross  

Marcie Smith   Jeff & Dina Nash  
    Karl David Straub 

Lindsay Thomas   Hardy Winburn 
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BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS 
 

Annette C. Anderson 

Bob Cabe 

E. Ralph Cotham 

Charles H. Frith 

Dent Gitchel 

Chuck Goldner 

Trudy Jacobson 

Janis F. Kearney, Secretary 

Eugene H. Levy 

Larry McAdams 

Ralph McKenna 

John E. Meador, Jr. 

David Miller, Ph.D. 

Louise M. Miller, Chair 

Melanie B. Pilcher 

Nan Selz, At Large 

John Shock, MD 

Cathy Slater 

Mike Watts, Treasurer 

Lindsay Thomas White 

Eve Yancey, Vice Chair 

 

CURRICULUM 

COMMITTEE 
 

Chuck Chappell 

Carol Enderlin 

Arthur W. Gillum* 

Sandra Hanson, Chair 

Glen Harrison 

Marietta Kehler 

Kevin Jones 

Elvon Lloyd 

Garrett McAinsh* 

Ralph McKenna 

Jody Musgrove 

Anne Parat 

Melanie B. Pilcher 

Angela Sewall 

Allan Ward 

Ann G. West* 

Richard A. Williams 

Shelley Wold* 
 

* Steering Committee 

 

 

 

Registration Fees & Scholarships 

Register online at lifequestofarkansas.org  

Major credit cards accepted.  

Scholarships are available to assist with registration fees.  

Call the LifeQuest office at 225-6073 to apply. 

 

STAFF MEMBERS 
 

Emily C. Ingram 

Executive Director 
 

Leah W. Greenfield 

Program Coordinator  
 

Lindy L. Harrell 

Office Manager  
 

Gina R. Bridges 

Administrative Assistant 
 

Wednesday Staff: 

Michael Gray, Food & Bev. 

Joy Nichols, Shuttle 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

Winter Term:  January 17—March 8 

Registration Opens:  December 11 

Spring Term:  April 4—May 24 


